City Hall News September 2021



The "Merry and Bright Elves" had a meeting to start thinking about what Christmas will look like for Gold Hill 2021 on August 26. We are discussing what former events to have again this year and what new events to add. If you missed the meeting on the 26th and want to be part of the "Merry and Bright Elves", you can contact Carol Holm at 541.944.8829 or via email at ccklh@charter.net or Jessica Simpson at City Hall 541.855.1525 or via email at jessica.simpson@cityofgoldhill.com. We can always use more volunteers.

The money that has been raised through the Blue Bag Brigade is \$4914.76. We will be using these funds to support and make possible the decorations and events for This Christmas in Gold Hill 2021. So...keep those bottles and cans coming!

GOLD HILL GET-TOGETHER

The **Gold Hill Get-Together** is happening in the Gold Hill Sports Park on **Saturday, September 11** from 4:00-8:00 PM. Sponsored by Can-DO this is a **family event** with food vendors, artisan booths and live music provided by the *Rock Point RV Park Acoustic Musicians*. Gates open at 4:00 PM with music starting at 5:00 PM. Bring your blankets and chairs and join us for an evening of fun for the whole family. For more information contact Carol Holm at 541.944.8829 or via email at ccklh@charter.net.

INTRODUCING OUR NEW CITY MANAGER, JERRY BRECKINRIDGE

I am pleased to announce that after a diligent search, the Council has appointed Jerry Breckinridge to be our next City Manager. He is excited to become a member of our community and is looking forward to meeting all of you. Please join me in welcoming Jerry to Gold Hill!

Jessica Simpson,
City Recorder

<u>Jessica.simpson@cityofgoldhill.com</u>
(541) 855-1525

MEETING NOTICES: ALL MEETINGS WILL BE HELD ONLINE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE. LINK TO THE MEETINGS FROM OUR CITY WEBSITE, <u>WWW.CITYOFGOLDHILL.COM</u>

- City Hall will be closed Monday, September 6, for Labor Day
- City Council Meeting Monday, September 20 at 6:00 pm
- If you'd like an announcement posted either in this newsletter or on the city website, please submit it by the 25th of the preceding month.

Time to Join a Winning Team!



Team Can-DO

Open enrollment for team players begins
September 8th-12th
'Take Action' and become a
member at www.candogoldhill.org

Multiple Board Member positions available

Make a Nomination

September 13th-15th

Send nominations to goldhillcando@gmail.com

Election of 2021/22 Board Officers

Open Zoom meeting for nominees September 16th at 6:00 P.M.

Voting available September17th-18th

Voting will take place via survey link www.candogoldhill.org

Scan the QR code to like and share our Facebook page!

